


2) Ifregular users find it difficult to park due to the illegal parking by restaurant users there is a distinct
possibility that they will find alternative venues for their activities. This impacts on the revenue the
Charity is able to generate and could, if allowed to continue, cause the Charity to be unable to provide
the services currently enjoyed by the Community.

3) We already have minor instances of illegal commuter parking on the site but thankfully they are few
and far between and a polite notice on their windscreen generally has the desired effect. If, however, ad
hoc users of the Restaurant illegally park in the Centre car park, they are not likely to be returning on a
daily basis and therefore to control illegal parking the Centre would have to employ other resources,
resources which it does not have.

On balance we consider the area to be saturated with regard to parking facilities and to allow a Restaurant with
only fifteen [already used] car parking spaces would only make, the already difficult parking situation,
impossible for both our Centre and the surrounding residential areas.

T would be grateful if the Planning Committee could consider our concerns and the potential significant impact
to the Community Centres ability to function.

Your attention in this matter would be appreciated.

herleigh,
Chair of Trustees and Management Committee, Cuffley & Northaw Youth and Community Centre,
CC Dom Cain, CYC.

Jason Grocock, Northaw Cuffley Parish Council
Bernard Sarson, Borough Councillor.



